
SITE PLAN REVIEW COMMITTEE MEETING 
FOR 

 

WAL-MART DISTRIBUTION CENTER 
 

The City’s Site Plan Review Committee will be holding a public meeting regarding the 
proposed Wal-Mart Distribution Center on Thursday, April 23, 2009.  The Site Plan 

Review Committee is a staff committee made up of the Director of Development 
Services, the Chief Building Official, and the City Engineer.   

 
The only action being considered by the Site Plan Review Committee is whether to refer 
the Site Plan Review Application to the Planning Commission for a public hearing and 
decision per the terms of MMC 20.68.040 (B).  The Committee will NOT be reviewing 
the project itself or the Environmental Impact Report.  This is NOT a public hearing, but 
the public is invited to attend and may speak on the action under consideration.  Speakers 
should focus their comments on the recommended action.  Public hearings on the project 

will be scheduled at a later date before the Planning Commission and City Council. 
 

 

Thursday, April 23, 2009 
1:30 p.m. 

Merced City Council Chambers 
Merced Civic Center, 678 West 18th Street, Merced 

 
Questions should be directed to: 

City Planning Division, planningweb@cityofmerced.org, (209) 385-6858 
City of Merced, 678 W 18th Street, Merced, CA  95340 
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